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Total Responses
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Q1: Overall, how do you feel you are managing the workload at present?

Answered: 78    Skipped: 0
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Q2: How is your motivation for school work at present?
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Q3: How well are you coping with the challenges of remote learning?
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Q.4 Do you have any feedback that you would like to share with us?

Please see below a summary of the responses we received and actions the school will take to address these:

‘Too much homework’

Response: It can be difficult to balance the workload from each subject and teacher. All you can do is your 

best with the resources you have at home. Please inform your teachers if you feel the workload is too 

much. It is important to manage your time effectively. Please use your Religion, P.E & Wellbeing classes to 

take a screen-break, get some fresh air, exercise. This will help replenish your work throughout the day.

Of the surveys completed 65% of 5th Year students have acknowledged that their motivation for school 

work is low and that they are missing the social interaction with peers

Response: We understand how challenging it is to work remotely and at this age to not spend time with

friends. Our Year Heads are keeping in touch with form classes and the Management Team enjoyed

meeting the 5th Years recently. The half day before midterm was welcomed and we will continue to monitor

this going forward. We also hope to encourage students (where possible) to keep their cameras on so that

the live class can feel more interactive and students can see their classmates. Depending on the subject

and nature of the class this is not always possible but where the teacher asks for cameras on, please

participate. If you have any other worries please remember you have supports here in the school –

Guidance Team, school counsellor Ms Johnson, Year Head Ms. Ashe, Form Teachers and the Management

Team.


